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23 October 2020 
 

Dear Mr Fryer,  
 
Freedom of Information request 
NHS West London CCG (Ref: CCG/15109)  
  
Thank you for your Freedom of Information request made to NHS West London 
CCG.   
 
You requested the following information: 
 
I would like to request the below information: 
 
A list of pharmaceutical products/drugs that your CCG currently holds rebate 
agreements for. 
 
I would like to request the product names (brand and generic when applicable) with 
start finish dates and fully understand that the financial details of the rebates would 
be considered commercially confidential. 
 
Our response to your request is: 
 

Preparations covered Start date End date 

Aymes ONS supplements 01/11/2019 31/12/2020 

Beclomethasone inhalers  01/07/2019 30/06/2021 

Aquacel and Foamlite 01/12/2019 30/11/2021 

Edoxaban tablets Currently active 

Fentanyl patches  01/01/2019 01/01/2021 

Insulin glargine 01/10/2020 30/09/2021 

Oxycodone tablets 01/10/2019 30/09/2021 

Fluticasone/Salmeterol inhalers 01/01/2019 31/12/2020 

Sitagliptin tablets 01/11/2019 31/10/2020 

Colecalciferol tablets 01/03/2019 28/02/2021 

Quetiapine tablets 01/04/2019 31/03/2024 

Rivaroxaban tablets Currently active 
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Leuprorelin injection Currently active 

Goserelin injection Currently active 

 
If you are dissatisfied with our response you can request an internal review of your 
response by emailing nwlccgs.ccg.foi@nhs.net.  The outcome will be reported back 
to you. Where you feel your request has still not been dealt with properly, you can 
appeal to the Information Commissioner by writing to: The Information 
Commissioner, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow SK9 5AF. 
 
Further information on the Freedom of Information Act is available at: 
http://www.ico.org.uk. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Freedom of Information Team 
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